
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

6th October 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Truthfulness”.                   

 The value of Truthfulness: "The truth will set you free". John 8:32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello  
Dear all,  

Last Friday, saw lots of parents/carers and children in our school, all supporting the Macmillan Coffee 

“Afternoon” it was lovely to see how this is a cause that means so much to us all. All children received a 

cake and celebrated whether in the hall or in the class…Nursery even had their own bunting. The array of 

cakes was amazing and as ever we all need to say a big THANK YOU to you all. 

                     
 

PTA are having a Monster Ball on 31st October 23, (first week back) It has been timed straight after school 

so that those that want to trick and treat still can go out at a reasonable time. We also wanted to be 

inclusive to our younger children and have said that nursery and reception should be able to make the 

choice to attend if they want to. However, we do not have staffing to have a separate room if it becomes 

overwhelming as we still have extended provision on, in light of this, parents/carers are requested to stay 

with nursery and reception children to ensure everyone is happy. We will have dancing, then a 

refreshment break, a couple of games and then a little bit of dancing before home. Children will not need 

money other than the ticket price. Children are allowed to wear own clothes or costumes in school that 

day should they wish to. Can’t wait…Mrs Mowbray😊 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…   
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Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

A week in pictures… 

Science 

 

EYFS conkers- Autumn 
Understanding the world. 

 

Class 2 – 

woodland 

habitats 

 

Class 3 - Sound 

 

 

 

Class 4-Visitor 

in school 

We have been 

looking at seeing 

the truth… 



 
 
 
 

           
 

 
 

       
  

Little Saints – Little Saints are holding 

their next get together on Saturday 14th 

October, 11th November and 9th December. 

Come along and enjoy craft, stories and 

snacks older siblings are welcome to come 

and help too.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

Learn, Love and Achieve, together with Jesus         

MEET The Team: This week … 

  

       

c 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

Coats – reminder please can all 

parents/carers ensure their children have a 

coat with them everyday.  We encourage all 

children to play outside at break times and 

lunchtime and it is important your child has 

a coat to put on in this ever changing 

weather. 

 

PTA Raffle – Thank you to everyone 

who bought a raffle ticket for a chance to win a 

family ticket to the Partridge Halloween Light Show.  

The prize has been won by Oscar in Year 3. This 

made a fantastic amount of £176, for the PTA fund 

which will go towards buying something to benefit 

all our children. 

 

MacMillan Coffee Afternoon – Thank you 

to everyone who donated baked and bought cakes 

and to all of those who came along to the event and 

bought coffee and cakes to support this worthy 

cause. Thank you to everyone we made an amazing 

£412.69! Brilliant, we couldn’t of done it without 

you. 

 

 Parents Evening – is next week 

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October, 

letters came home on Monday requesting 

you to book a slot. Please ensure you have 

returned to school your preferred 

appointment time. 

 
 

Scouts & Beavers- Our children enjoyed hearing all 

about the Beavers, Cubs and Scouts in an assembly on 

Wednesday. Leaflets have been sent home with the 

children. The scouts meet at 7pm on a Monday 

evening at Glazebury Scout hut if your child would 

like to go along. 

 

 
 

v  



 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

          
 
 
     
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

First Admission to Primary School – 

September 2024 – If your child was born 

between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 

2020, he/she is due to start reception class in 

September 2024.  

The application window has now opened. 

Letters will be sent home regarding the 

procedure.   

Please contact the school office for more 

details.  

The on-line facility will be available from 

Friday 1st September 2023 until midnight on 

Monday 15th January 2024. 

Applying for Year 7 Place for 

September 2024 Secondary School – If your 

child was born between 1st September 2012 

and 31st August 2013, he/she is due to 

transfer to secondary school in September 

2024. 

To apply for a year 7 place for September 

2024, you will need to register your family’s 

details using the Citizen Portal and then 

complete an online application form.  Letters 

will be sent home with details on how to 

register and apply online. 

The online facility for secondary transfer 

admissions will be available from 1st 

September 2023 until midnight on 31st 

October 2023. 

 

Foodbank Friday – Thank you to everyone who has continued to support the 

Warrington Food Bank, they are continuing with Foodbank Friday.  They are suggesting 

children might like to bring in items for the foodbank on a Friday to help families who may 

be able to benefit from this.   

 

 

 
 

Holidays - please check our school holiday 

dates prior to booking any holidays.  Our 

term dates are available on our school 

website and paper copies available from the 

school office. 

Please be aware statutory assessments are 

taking place during May. Holidays taken in 

school time will affect your child’s learning 

and progress. 

 

School Car Park – please can we 

remind you that the school car park is for 

staff and for those parents and carers with 

car park passes.  If you do have a need to 

park on the school car park please speak to 

the school office. The car park can be used 

for Breakfast Club and Extended Club drop 

off and pick up. Please can we remind you 

not to park in the yellow zig zag area in 

front of the school entrance, it is an 

offence to park on this zone. Thank you. 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Annual Data Collection - this is an annual requirement to ensure we have current 

and correct information on file for your child, the details went out to you via email 

on Tuesday and we are doing this electronically this year rather than paper copy.  

We would like all responses in by Monday 8th October very latest.  Thank you to all 

those who have already completed and a gentle reminder to those who have not 

had chance to complete it yet.  You can access by clicking on the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/yiLxwy978E 

 

Thankyou in advance of your co-operation. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/yiLxwy978E


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTA – Monster Ball - Tickets are now live on ParentPay, to reserve your child’s place.  Please 

note children in nursery and reception are very welcome but need to be accompanied by a 

parent/carer.  Children are welcome to come to school and the spend the day in their costumes 

if they would like to. 

 

PTA – Wreath Making Evenings  After last years great success we are holding two of these events 

this year.  Tickets are limited, please secure your place on ParentPay or if it is for someone who 

doesn’t have ParentPay you can call into the school office to book and pay via the office. 

 

PTA – Christmas Fair Friday 1st December 2023 – Save the date and we are looking for local 

small businesses who may wish to have a stall at this event.  If you know anyone, please ask 

them to contact the school office to book a table.   

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 

Head Teachers Award 

 
Spencer 

for sharing his car at lunch time. 

Florence 

for a wonderful hug and explaining her game. 

Lucas 

for sharing his woodland and forest pictures. 

Alex 

for explaining the differences between animals 

with friends. 

Cora 

for showing wonderful kindness with others 

especially our younger children. 

Libby 

for showing positivity and kindness to others. 

Dexter 

for being a wonderful play leader and showing 

great responsibility. 

Owen 

for being responsible for promoting attendance at 

school. Amazing ideas to share with school. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

India 

for growing in confidence and trying new 

things. 

Inez 

for making huge progress in settling into 

school life this week.  

Molly May  

for joining in with PE, carpet time and with 

class discussions. You are a superstar. 

Harriet 

for being an overall superstar and trying hard 

in lessons. 

All of year 3 

for being shining stars all week. 

All of year 4 

for being absolute super stars all week. 

Emily 

for her resilience in math. 

Owen 

for his effort during math, particularly with 

multiplication. 

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets 
• Nursery – Albie, Alfie, Ava, Daisy, Ella, Francie, Heilen, India, Mila, Oscar, Poppy, Rafe, Sofia, 

Spencer. 

• Reception – Bertie, Florence, Ninny, Harley, Clark, Leo, Harry W, Ellie. 

• Class 2 – Harriet, Alex, Betty, Jayden, William, Benjamin, Sebastian, Ethan, Fynn, Lucas. 

• Class 3 – Everyone in class 3 has a golden ticket. Cora, Gemima, Jaxx, Lucy, Riley, Rory, Spencer, 

Thomas, Violet, Xanthe has all received 2 tickets. 

• Class 4 – Isla, Holly, Lincoln, Olivia, Evangeline x 2, Farrah, Freya, Gabrielle, Jaxon, Maisie, 

Owen, Perle, Sophia. 

  

 

 

 

 

30th September – Vincent 

30th September – George 

4th October - William 

 



 
 

 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.9% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 2nd October 2023 

 
 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 98.9% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 98.8% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95.4%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 94%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 98.8%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 92.5%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 98.8%  


